## RAVENS IN OUR COMMUNITY

## 2019 TIM WHEATLEY AWARD - BRANDON CARR

On Aug. 12, *The Baltimore Sun* Media Group presented CB Brandon Carr with its 2019 Tim Wheatley Award. The award recognizes athletes who have just as much of an impact in their community as they do on the field. The award honors the memory of Tim Wheatley, a former *Baltimore Sun* sports editor and advocate for community service. (Tim passed away in a car crash several years ago.) Carr is the 10th overall and sixth Ravens' recipient of the prestigious award, as he has dedicated his time as a pro athlete to support numerous causes, such as children's literacy, breast cancer awareness and social justice.









## TEAMS ON THE RISE AT HALFTIME

This preseason, the Ravens welcomed Baltimore City youth football teams to M&T Bank Stadium for a rare opportunity to play during halftime of preseason games. The 8U Woodlawn Falcons and 8U Northeast Hawks, in addition to the 7U West Baltimore Ravens and 7U Baltimore Bearcats, all received VIP treatment when they walked into the stadium. Teams were escorted onto the field, where they watched warmups, player introductions and the national anthem from the sideline. Many lucky athletes even had the opportunity to interact with their favorite Ravens, including QB Lamar Jackson and DB/LB Anthony Levine Sr. As halftime began, teams ran onto the field and began their scrimmage as the whole stadium cheered on. All teams had an amazing time and night they will surely never forget.



## SURPRISE SCHOLARSHIP ANNOUNCEMENT

On Aug. 15, as the Baltimore Ravens took on the Green Bay Packers, the Ravens welcomed the University of Maryland football team on-field for a special announcement. Head coach Michael Locksley addressed the crowd about the coming season before handing the microphone to senior walk-on LB Bruce Miller. Prior to the game, UMD staff asked Miller to make an announcement but left out exactly what would be said. Miller took the microphone and read off two note cards: "We are excited to be here in Baltimore tonight representing the Terps. At this time, Coach Locks asked me to read a special note: On behalf of the Maryland football family, we would like to extend a full football scholarship to Bruce Miller for the 2019 season." Teammates swarmed Miller as they all shared in this unforgettable moment.

